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Traffic changes on Warrabungle Street, Gunnedah from 
Monday 14 January 2019 

The NSW Government is delivering the new rail bridge in Gunnedah to improve road 

safety and freight connectivity.  

Roads and Maritime Services has contracted Daracon Group to deliver this project.  Upcoming work 

includes rebuilding Warrabungle Street between Little Barber and New Streets and relocation of major 

services on Warrabungle Street near the location of the new bridge. 

Work will start on Monday 14 January 2019, weather permitting and is expected to take up to 12 months 

to complete. 

How will the work affect you? 

There will be some construction noise and vibration associated with this work and minor disruption to 

services may be experienced.  We will make every effort to minimise these impacts and will notify residents 

and business of any disruptions to services.  Pedestrian access will be maintained during the work. 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary closure of Warrabungle Street between Little Barber and New Streets to ensure the 

safety of motorists and workers. 

Detours will be in place for cars and heavy vehicles and are detailed on the map below.  Access to the 

closed section of road will be maintained to local businesses.   

Signage will be in place to direct motorists. Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic 

controllers and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download 

the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Work hours 

Work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm weekdays and between 8am and 1pm on Saturday.  

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact the project team on the toll free project line 1800 029 585 or 

email gunnedahbridge@darcon.com.au 

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

gunnedahbridge@daracon.com.au

mailto:gunnedahbridge@darcon.com.au
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Location of work on Warrabungle Street, Gunnedah 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 958 057 1800 029 585


